


This week in Room 10…

- P7 have found out who their house captains are for each 
house – Well done to those who were nominated!

- We have been learning more about the Blitz during WW2 
and have looked pictures/artwork from the blitz for 
inspiration for our own. 

- We had some fun doing drama games and WW2 scenarios.
 

Bankhead will SOAR!



What we got up to!

P7 – Primary 7 have worked super hard in their literacy and numeracy this week. 

Numeracy – In numeracy we have been focusing on multiplying and dividing by 10, 100 & 1000. We found a little 

tricky to begin with, but all the children have had a growth mindset and with lots of times tables practice we are 

really getting the hang of it. We also started looking at BODMAS and the order in which questions should be 

calculated. 

Literacy – P7 have been focusing on their new novel study ‘The Boy in Striped Pajamas' and have made good 

progress through the chapters. We have met some new characters, and the children completed an excellent 

character study on the main character Bruno. We completed comprehension questions based on our novel and 

looked at finding the meaning of tricky.

P7 had a lovely start to the week with their buddies where they helped them with their ICT and reading tasks. This has been a great way 

for the P7’s to bond with the P1’s and has given them opportunities to be responsible and a good role model to the younger children.



- PE days are Tuesday & Friday
- MUGA days are Friday



Thursday 18th September—Inverclyde information night 3:15-4:15pm.
Thursday 25th September – Bankhead’s 90th Birthday Bash.
Friday 26th September – OFF - September weekend.
Monday 29th September – OFF – September weekend.

Friday 10th October – October week – pupils return Monday 20th October.

Wednesday 12th November – P7 WW2 Showcase (Time tbc)
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